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Following on from our previous update in March, please find the latest update on progress with the
Burncrooks water improvement project.

Environment
Application for the Controlled Activities Regulation (CAR) licence was submitted to SEPA in
December. We are stilling awaiting the final copy from SEPA.

Investigations
Ground investigation to confirm the design and final pipe route is now complete.
Tree and hedge removed commenced on private land early March this work is almost complete.

Sections of the pipeline route have been marked out using small wooden marker posts.

Project Timescales

Site set up has been established at Bankell with additional site cabins being delivered in the last
week. Start on site, which will be earth moving activities at Bankell, is scheduled to start w/c mon
s May.

Our second site compound, due to be set up in the coming weeks will be located within the SW
owned field which is north of Drumclog car park. A 5 day lane closure is scheduled to start on
Monday 6™ May to facilitate this.

Customer Information Event

An information event is planned for Wednesday 8" May from 3pm until 6pm in Milngavie Town Hall.
Please come along and find out what is planned for the project in the next 3 to 6 months. This will
include road traffic management, construction programme and impact on Drumclog car park.

We will continue to provide regular updates to the local community and stakeholders as we work
towards delivering this important project, which will improve services to more than 54,000
customers.

Who to contact for more information

Ruaridh Macgregor Scottish Water Contact Centre
Corporate Affairs Manager 08000778778
ruaridh.macgregor@scottishwater.co.uk
Jane McKenzie

Communications Manager
Jane.mckenzie@scottishwater.co.uk







